From: Cynthia Lokker
Sent: April-24-17 10:42 AM
To: Green, Matthew; Granat, Simon; Office of the Mayor; clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: continued support for LRT

Hi All,

| just wanted to reiterate, again, my family's continued support for LRT in Hamilton. | want to thank you both,
mayor Eisenberger and councilor Green, as well as the other pro-LRT councilors for keeping up the fight for this
essential transit and infrastructure project. I'm afraid that my hope is waning with the continuing delays and
obstructionism.

Thanks for having a forward-thinking vision of this great city.
Best,

Cynthia Lokker

#proudtobeward3




